
Income Tax - Math Audit Letter 

What Is a Math Audit letter? 

A math audit letter is a document sent from the Colorado Department of Revenue 
notifying a taxpayer of an adjustment the department made on the individual's income tax 
return. Math audit letters are a result of the return being filed incorrectly or, in many 
cases, without documentation necessary to support the income tax return being processed. 
 
A summary indicating what adjustments were made is included in the letter for the 
taxpayer's information. 

 


